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The Continued Quest: Addressing New Education Realities 
March 11, 2011, Hogan Center, College of the Holy Cross, Worcester, MA 

 
Dear ASE Community, 
 
YOU WILL NOT WANT TO MISS THE ASE MARCH 11, 2011 STATEWIDE 
CONFERENCE if you want to keep pace with New Education Realities by learning from 
respected Massachusetts Key State Leaders, Experts, and Consultants, …and Network!  
Plus, you will have the opportunity to influence state matters by participating in our ASE March 
11, 2011 Statewide Survey.  Your voice matters and ASE intends to keep the vigil on Issues that 
are important to you!  
 
As a leader of your school/district/team, you will want to hear the latest information on the 
following conference topics so you can support your district in keeping pace with New 
Education Realities:  

 The New MTA Teacher Evaluation Framework 

 The Bullying and Harassment Laws 

 Respectful, Rational Decision Making:  Moving Toward a More Credible 
Process 

 Investigating Bullying and Harassment:  Highlighting the Relevant Things You 
Need to Know and Do 

 Building In-District Capacity for Special Education Cost Efficiencies:  What 
School Special Education Administrators and School Business Managers Need 
to Do to Make It Happen  

You will receive materials and suggested strategies, methods, and techniques! 
 
Attached is the Program and Registration Form for your convenience.  We encourage you to: 

o Register Early.  Space is limited.  Registration will close March 3, 2011 

o Bring Another School Staff Member to the conference.  Teamwork is essential to 
meeting new education realities (member guest rate is $200/non-member rate is $285) 

 
On behalf of the ASE Executive Board, we look forward to seeing you on March 11th at the ASE 
Statewide Annual Winter Conference.  Please join us for an informative/ engaging Conference! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Carol Fredette, President             
Carla B. Jentz, Executive Director 
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